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Certified American Grown has launched 
new website
Chris Beytes

Certified American Grown, which is an offshoot of the now-defunct California Cut Flower Commission, has a new 

website where you can learn all about this association of American cut flower and foliage growers. Find it at 

www.americangrownflowers.org.

What? You didn’t know there were any American cut flower growers left? There sure are—plenty, in fact, and their 

numbers are growing every year. CAG is there to support them in their efforts to boost awareness of locally grown 

cuts.

Check out the new site to search for member farms and wholesalers near you, upcoming events and more. GP


